
Preschool News

Upcoming Events
9/1 Labor Day - NO SCHOOL
9/17 6:15-7 pm Back to School Night/Open
House. Please visit your classroom and get to
know your teachers and classmates.
9/24/ & 9/25 Student Portraits and Class
pictures. Picture makeups will be on 9/26.
9/27 Touch-A-Truck Event at TLC Church
Sundays at TLC: Church Services and Godly Play
for children, all are welcome. (9 am)

TLC PRESCHOOL WEBSITE:
Visit us at:  tlcventura.org/preschool for

* Monthly newsletters
* Events/dates

*Parent handbook 
* Licensing forms 

*2025/2026 school calendar 
    

WELCOME TO TLC !
We are so thankful for a smooth start to our new
school year.  Thank you for attending orientation.
Communication is important! We are here for you.

Please let us know your needs or concerns.
Please feel free to call or email the office.

STAY & PLAY from 12-2pm 
Monday through Thursday 

We have 20 available spots and they are on a
first come, first serve basis for a $20 per day fee.

Bring a lunch.  
Sign up in the morning.   

 

SCHOOL & CLASSROOM INFO: 
Be sure to sign up for your classroom(s)
Remind App to keep informed of all the

classroom activities.  If you need a yellow TLC
shirt, see the office.  Watch for snack sign-ups,

and a gallon of water is always helpful, too.
Be sure all licensing forms are given to the

office for our files. Also, be sure the teachers
have your current teacher information sheet; it

needs to be done every year. 
Please visit our school website for forms.  

Making TLC Brighter
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CHAPEL is at 11:40 am 
"All things were made by Him". John 1:3

Dates: 8/27 ,9/4 ,9/10, 9/18, 9/24
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TUITION INFORMATION
Tuition is divided into ten equal payments. First and

second tuition payment is due by September 1st.
You can pay tuition via Zelle, check, or cash(Please
see Mel or Amber in the office for a cash receipt). 

Reminder pick up is at noon.
Classroom doors will be open at

11:55am for dismissal to alleviate
congestion at pickup time. 

Parent Connect is a way to get involved if you are
interested in volunteering in any way! 

Please sign up by adding your name and email.
 We have yellow forms in the office.

*Keep in mind that for snacks, Sunshine Class is nut-free.

We have a few spots for 3 and 4
year-olds! Spread the word.


